27th June 2024

r
Your Pacific Shipping Line

Matariki — New Zealand Public Holiday Notice for Friday 28" June 2024

Dear Valued Customers,

PFL wishes to advise that our New Zealand office will be closed on Friday 28™ June to observe
Matariki (the start of the Maori New Year).

Normal business hours will resume on Monday 1% July.

Thank you for your continued support, should you have any further questions or queries please

contact your PFL representative.

Sincerely,

PFL
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